NOTICE TO AWARD

Ref No.: 2024-08-14

August 14, 2024

MARCIAL C. VEGA

Senior Account Manager

CT LINK SYSTEMS, INC.

4F Maripola Building, 109 Perea St.
Legaspi Village, Makati City

Dear Mr. Vega,

We are pleased to inform you that your bid proposal dated August 05, 2024 for the procurement
project of Licenses & Support Maintenance for Web-Based Email Security under Reference
no. ITB-ITD-LIC-003-11-07-2024, with a Contract Price equivalent to One Million Nine Hundred
Thousand Pesos Only (Php1,900,000.00), including all applicable taxes and other lawful
charges, as submitted in accordance with the bid request and Term of Reference, is hereby
accepted.

A notice to proceed (NTP) shall be issued to you after the review of contract by the Office of the
Government Corporate Counsel (OGCC) through our Legal Services Division and duly signed by
both parties.

Very truly you

LIZETTE MARGAR
HoPE/President/CE
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